
March 11th, 1924

Dr. H. H. IlcGibbon, 
Laurentlde Health Service, 
Grand*Mere, Que.

Dear Dr. McGibbon:-
Thanlc you very much for the 

information contained in your letter of March 
10th, which I shall regard as confidential.

I intend to speak to the 
Prime Minister about the treatment accorded you 
and shall let you know how I get along with him.

Tours faithfully.


